
  

 

NGBMCR CAMP GLISSON LETTER SENT TO 56 NGUMC BLACK CHURCHES 

North Georgia Black Methodists for Church Renewal has been working to create a more inclusive experience 

for our children and youth at Camp Glisson. After much prayer and partnership, we again offer an opportunity 

for our children and youth to meet one another and others during the 2023 NGBMCR WEEKS at Glisson 

Summer Camp - Village.  

 

Ethnic First Camper Grants Available 

The North Georgia Conference has worked with the leadership of NGBMCR and is now pleased to announce 

"Ethnic First Camper Grants'' for our children.  50 full-tuition grants are available to our children and youth 

this summer. These grants are offered to encourage families of color to involve their children and youth in the 

conference summer programs at Glisson, which has been hosting summer ministries for our annual 

conference since 1925.  The grants are made possible by the Office of Inclusion and Advocacy of the NGA 

Conference Center for Congregational Excellence and are being administered through North Georgia Camp 

and Retreat Ministries. 

 

Act now!  Spaces fill up quickly. 

Please respond before April 1st to this opportunity and share the following information with parents and legal 

guardians of children and youth in your churches and outreach ministries who may benefit from such a great 

sleep away camp experience in North Georgia. 

 

NGBMCR Camp Glisson can be found on our homepage at https://ngbmcrumc.org/  

    

NGBMCR Weeks 

2023 Glisson Village Mini Camp 1 – (1/2 week, June 18-20, for rising 2nd-4th Graders) 

2023 Glisson Village Week 4 – (June 18-23, for rising 3rd-6th Graders) 

2023 Glisson Village Week 5 – (June 25-30, for rising 7th-12th Graders) 

 

To complete registration, a $50 non-refundable deposit is required for each camper and will be returned 

to attendees in the form of a credit for camp registration in 2024.  (Grants are valued at $300 (Mini Camp 1) 
and $705 (Weeks 4 & 5). Only one grant may be redeemed per camper.) 

 

April 1, 2023, is the deadline to complete your registration! 

The reserved spots for NGBMCR campers will be available through Saturday, April 1st.  

If we do not fill the available spots with our children, the spots will most likely be released to campers on 

waitlists for each of the weeks.  

 
Families with registration questions may contact Glisson at 706.864.6181 or by email at info@glisson.org.  

 

Grace and Peace, 

Pamela Perkins Carn, Chairperson, NGBMCR 
 

Summer Camp Memories Last a Lifetime!! 

SHOUT OUT to our NGBMCR Members, 

Rev. Brian Tillman, Director of Inclusion & 

Advocacy & DuWanna Thomas, Past NGBMCR 

Chairperson for making this happen! 

https://ngbmcrumc.org/
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